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Replicable and easily trans-

portable pilot plant 



 

 

NEXT... 

The assembly and installation of the demonstration plant 
in the HUERCASA facilities has been completed and the 
first tests have already begun.  

The LIFE ALGAECAN project was presented at the CARTIF facilities 
in the month of May to the chemistry students of the University of 
Salamanca, explaining the objectives and development of the pro-
ject.  

On 19th June the second monitoring meeting of the Project was held 
at the HUERCASA facilities. The project consortium accompanied by 
María Rodríguez, NEEMO's monitor, visited the plant and explained 
the operation of the different equipment. 

Once the operations of the pilot plant have begun, the next few months will be 
devoted to continuing working in the plant, carrying out different tests to 
achieve the best conditions for treating effluents and drying microalgae. 

The LIFE ALGAECAN Project was present at the 7th 
International Conference on Sustainable Solid Waste 
Management (26-29 June) in Heraklion, Crete. 

The LIFE ALGAECAN project will continue its dissemination activities in the 
coming months, including the presentation of the preliminary results obtained:  

We do not want to stop meeting more followers! Whether you represent a 

facility which performs: Treatment and processing of animal and/or vegetable materials 
in food and/or drink production, Fertilisers production or Animal feeding production, LIFE 
ALGAECAN invites you to participate as an observer in the different stages of the project. 
To do so, simply complete the questionnaire on our website : 

www.lifealgaecan.eu 

- IWAlgae 2019 Congress on 1 - 2 July  (Valladolid, Spain) by CARTIF&AlgEn. 

- Workshop “Shaping the EUROPE of Tomorrow" in Brussels on 18 September. 

In the final event of the CyclAlg project, AlgEn talked about the ALGAECAN Project and connected 
technology centres, consortia of other projects and institutions working with algae, agriculture and 
waste water treatment. It took place in Pau, France, on 14-16 April.  
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